
Friday 22nd November 2019 

 

We have enjoyed another few busy weeks in the Infant Class.  We commemorated 

Armistice Day with a minute’s silence in our Garden of Remembrance and Miss 

Parkinson played the Last Post on her cornet.   

The poppies that the children made for the garden help to make it a truly special 

place. 

The children enjoyed a very active day with our visitors from Skip2bfit.  They learned 

new skills like balance, timing and footwork and had real fun perfecting their 

technique.   


